Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: 2019/6089/P - 111 Frognal

From: Paul watson |

Sent: 14 January 2020 21:54

To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc: Zoe Chan Eayrs
Subject: RE: 2019/6089/P - 111 Frognal

Dear Laura,

Further to my email below with copy letter commenting on this application our client has been contacted by the
applicant who has raised concern that one aspect of the letter may not have been completely clear. This is the
section where we comment upon the boundary wall and proposed rear extension.

So there is no misunderstanding at all, our clients are keen that the existing boundary wall is maintained. The
applicant has helpfully confirmed to our client that this is indeed the case i.e. the proposed new extension will be
built utilising the wall which will be retained thereby minimising disruption.

Our clients fully support this and so as previously stated raise no objection.
Kind regards
Paul

Paul Watson
BA (Hons) DipTP MTP MRTPI

Director
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Tel -
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Disclaimer

The Information in this message is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this message by any
other person is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in
reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. Unless otherwise stated the content of this email is only governed by English Law



